Jane Swann

From: David Anderson

Sent: 25 April 2022 13:41

To: Trees

Subject: Fwd: Tree Works Application TWA/22/0112
Attachments: ufm2_PW7_-_Invalid_Application_Letter.pdf

Hi Jane, please see the response to your email to me re my current request as referenced above from Lance Batt, the
tree surgeon who will carry out the work.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lance Batt

Subject: Re: Tree Works Application TWA/22/0112
Date: 24 April 2022 at 20:26:47 BST

Tos David Anderson -

Hi David,
No problem.

| think your tree is around 20 m tall and has a spread of 17m.
So after the reduction it would be 18m tall and 15m across.

Regards,
Lance

Sent from my iPad

On 22 Apr 2022, at 10:43, David Anderson _wote:

Hi Lance, received the response below yesterday. Are you able to provide additional
information that they require to the email below
Robles

Best regards . . . David

David Anderson

Legal notice :

This email, and any attachment, is intended for the attention of the addressee only. Its
unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not
the intended recipient, please destroy all copies and inform the sender by return email .
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Thank you for your co-operation.

Begin forwarded message:

From: <trees@surreyheath.gov.uk>
Subject: Tree Works Application TWA/22/0112
Date: 21 April 2022 at 13:55:37 BST

Please find attached a letter regarding your recent Tree Works
Application.

Kind regards

Planning Services

Surrey Heath Borough Council
Surrey Heath House

Knoll Road

Camberley

Surrey

GU15 3HD

SURREY HEATH DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only.
The information contained in this email is accurate at the time of
sending however the council cannot account for events beyond the
Councils control which may change the accuracy after the date of
sending. The information contained in this email is confidential and may
be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, the use of
the information contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or
distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
email in error please notify the sender immediately.

Surrey Heath Borough Council reserves the right to monitor all
incoming and outgoing email to ensure compliance with current
procedures. This email has been checked for computer viruses prior to
sending, but it is also your responsibility to virus check the email upon
receipt.

For contact and service information, please refer to
www.surreyheath.gov.uk<http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk>

checked for viruses and spam by Canlt.
http://www.canit.3d.net.uk/




